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No. There iscurrently no legal requirement that real estate licensees disclose their name in
a first point of contact solicitationmaterial or any other type of advertisement.

A4. BeginningJanuary 1, 2018
EffectiveJanuary 1, 2018, real estate licenseesmust disclose their name (and the
responsible broker identity in addition to their licensenumber), on first point of contact
solicitation materials.
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